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Date: May 3, 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We hope that all our families are safe and well. We appreciate your partnership in 
supporting your child’s remote learning these two days. 
 
We would like to thank the IGCSE and sixth-form parents and staff for the successful 
conduction of the examinations on Thursday, 2nd May. Today’s Cambridge assessments 
have been rescheduled to tomorrow, Saturday, 4th May. Please read the message titled 
"Important Message about Cambridge Exam" located in the Announcement section on 
Edunation for detailed instructions concerning the upcoming Saturday exam. 
 
Our external benchmark GL-PT assessments for English, Math and Science are in progress 
and will take place throughout May and June. This is a gentle reminder to ensure that your 
child/ren attends all GL examinations as per the schedule provided.  100% student 
attendance until the end of the term and performance in both external and internal 
assessments will guarantee their academic success and progression to the next year. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 
Re-Registration for AY 2024-25 
The re-registration for Academic Year 2024-25 has started for a limited time from 15th April 
to 15th May 2024. Please take note of the following important points regarding re-
registration: 
 

• Preference will be given to existing students for securing their places for the 
upcoming academic year. 

• The school re-registration fee is AED 500 per student. 

• Being there are limited seats for the buses, you can also book seat for the bus with 
Regal Bus Transport, through re-registration fee of AED 500, for the next academic 
year only when your fees for Arab Unity School is fully paid. 

• After the initial re-registration period, from 15th April 2024 to 15th May 2024, any 
remaining spots will be made available for new admissions. 

 
We kindly ask for your prompt attention to the outstanding balances and urge you to clear 
them at your earliest convenience to secure your child's place for the academic year 2024-
25. 
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Activities Next week  
 

 
 
 
We hope you have a restful weekend and look forward to welcoming our students back to 
campus on Monday, 6th May 2024. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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